
Dear SEM Families,

I hope this letter finds you well and that you are enjoying a restful and relaxing summer break. As we take

this time to recharge, pursue hobbies, and spend quality time with loved ones, I wanted to reach out with

some exciting news and important information for the upcoming school year.

First and foremost, it is my great pleasure to welcome our new Head of School, Ms. Blair Parker, to SEM. Ms.

Parker brings a wealth of experience in educational leadership and a deep commitment to girls’ education.

We are thrilled to have Ms. Parker join our school community this week, and we look forward to the positive

impact she will undoubtedly make. Look out for a summer message from Ms. Parker soon.

To our SEM students, whether you are participating in summer programs, working on personal projects, or

simply enjoying some well-deserved downtime, I encourage you to take this time to reflect on your

achievements and set new goals for the year ahead.

To all of our families, thank you for your unwavering support and partnership. Your involvement and

encouragement are essential to the success of our students and the school as a whole. I look forward to

continuing our work together as we create a nurturing and collaborative learning environment for our

students.

Our next all-school communication is set for early August. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to

contact the main office if you have any questions. I look forward to seeing you all in the Fall.

Best wishes,

Natalie Stothart
Assistant Head of School

Beth Adamczyk
Cross-Out


